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 Dear ETSD Community, 

 Please join our district and the other 156 “S2” districts statewide in urging the Governor to sign an 
 important bill which would restore up to 66% of the proposed cut to state aid for the 2023-2024 school 
 year. 
 https://www.nj.com/education/2023/03/nj-schools-to-be-spared-big-funding-cuts-under-new-deal-betwee 
 n-murphy-dems-see-who-it-affects.html 

 This bill (S3732) would reduce the Governor’s proposed cut of $737,552 in state aid to our district, to 
 approximately $250,000. While this bill (S3732) is not perfect and does not get us everything our 
 students deserve, it represents help at a time when every bit of help matters. 

 Help our ETSD students and email the Governor (  constituent.relations@nj.gov  ) and leverage social 
 media (Twitter: @GovMurphy) to encourage him to sign S3732 into law. 

 Please feel free to use the sample email and tweet provided below. 

 Sample Email: 

 To:  constituent.relations@nj.gov 
 Subject: Pass Bill S3732 
 As a proud (parent, student, staff member) of Evesham Township School District (ETSD), I urge you to 
 sign bill S3732 into law after it hopefully passes in the Assembly later this month. This bill would reduce 
 the original proposed cut in state aid to ETSD from $737,552 to approximately $250,000. This bill is a 
 step in the right direction, and it is imperative for our school district that this bill is signed into law. 

 Sample Tweet: 

 As an ETSD (parent, student, staff member), I urge @GovMurphy to sign bill S3732 into law. This bill 
 would reduce the original proposed cut in state aid to ETSD from $737,552 to approximately $250,000. It 
 is imperative for our school district that this bill is signed into law. 

 Thank you, 

 Dr. Justin Smith 
 Superintendent of Schools 
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